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the study of Canadian economics.

In the case of theses for the degree of Master, 
there must again be two examiners, not from the same depart­
ment in McGill. vhe time is perhaps ripe for insisting that 
in all cases the second examiner shall be a member of a
university other than McGill.

It might be well to accept the challenge of the 
writer to the Canadian Forum and to request a report on the 
theses presented and accepted during the past five years.
A committee of 
and Dr. p. 
time,

men like Sir Andrew Macphail, Dr. C. W. Colby, 
D. Adams, if they could spare a few days of their 

Gould rapidly review the theses, point out shortcomings, 
assign praise where it is due.and

This section closes then with two questions :
Should all theses be examined by an examiner 
who is not a member of McGill as well as by an internal examiner ?
Should a small committee be appointed to 
investigate and report on theses during the last few years ?
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